
Good Afternoon Evergreen Families, 

It is not often that you get two Evergreen Updates from me in the same week, but there are a couple of 
important items that I want to share with you as we head into our weekend. Here is our abbreviated Evergreen 

Updates… to access this week’s full Evergreen Updates, check your email for “Evergreen Updates 4.28.25.” 

Video Message from Mr. Smolen 
Mr. Smolen, Allendale’s Early Childhood Center Principal, had an opportunity to be involved in a video message 
about the May 6 bond proposal and the direct connection that it has to the Early Childhood Center. In an effort 
to inform our community members as much as possible, we thought it would be helpful to share the link to Mr. 
Smolen’s video. If you have a couple of minutes, I encourage you to check it 
out: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AVA43Oqxnrc 

May Munch and Mingles - Parent Involvement Opportunity 
Reminder that on Friday, May 9, we are inviting our 1st-grade families to come in for our second Munch and 

Mingle lunch event. Then, on Friday, May 16, we would like to have our 2nd-grade families come in, and on 
Friday, May 23, our 3rd-grade families are invited to come in for lunch with their students. You can find more 
information, including a sign-up link here: First Grade Munch and Mingle, Second Grade Munch and 
Mingle, Third Grade Munch and Mingle 
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